
 Parents, Families, and Caregivers!   
 
Hello from your child’s / children’s Elementary School Counselors, Mrs. Lorson and Mrs. Weiler! 
We are doing well and we hope that you and your family are staying healthy as well!  Here is 
some important information that we need to share with you at this time:  
 
First and foremost, we want you to know that we are available through email or phone to offer 
help and support to you and your family during the time that our schools are closed.  Please see 
our contact information below. 
 
We have been working hard to put together a page filled with activities and resources for our 
elementary students.  The activities are considered to be “enrichment”, with a special emphasis 
on topics related to positive ways to cope and stay healthy during our school closure.  These 
activities were written to satisfy state and national standards. Please click here to access our 
counseling enrichment activities. (“counseling enrichment activities” will be coming soon!)  
  
We also have a parent resource page (coming soon!) with links to various other helpful websites 
and resources for parents.  (i.e. Teacher websites, PTO, school district, community resources, 
activities to do with your child, etc.)  
  
Being available to you during this time of school closure means that it is important that you 
understand that we cannot ensure 100% confidentiality while talking on the phone or 
communicating through email.  
 
If you have an emergency or crisis, please do not wait to get our help.  Even if counselors have 
office hours (see below) they may be unavailable to assist you at that time.  ​Please call the 
local crisis number for assistance at:  570-326-7895 or call 911. 
 
Contact information​:  
Mrs. Lorson​:   email:  ​vlorson@montoursville.k12.pa.us​ ​         Phone:  570-368-2614 ext. 3031 
Mrs. Weiler​:     email:  ​aweiler@montoursville.k12.pa.us​ ​         Phone:  570-435-0446 ext. 2031 
 
Our ​office hours​ will be:  Monday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
  
We hope that you and your family will continue to stay safe and healthy and should you have 
any question and / or concerns, please email or call us!  
 
 One thing that we know is for sure……​WE WILL GET THROUGH THIS TOGETHER!!! 
 

Looking forward to seeing you again soon! 
 

    Mrs. Lorson & Mrs. Weiler  
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